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Good morning, 

I think the proposal to to amend the Workers Compensation Injury Management Act to
remove Audiometric Officers would help streamline the process for workers. It would
remove a lot of areas where human error occurs e.g. Notice of Employments not being
returned.
It would also help with employers understanding of the process a lot more as we have quite
a few clients who don't understand it. 

Kind regards, 
Tiffany Hutchinson




